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August 12, 1993

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Corr.mi ss ion
c/o James Taylor, Executive Director of Operations
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Taylor:

please be advised that Fairfield University is filing an
exemption request for annual fees-regarding certificate number
SNM-949 yf_.wislQ o change the category ~ to. possession only for

--- ._llLilLZad i_c ac t i v e mTt3FTAT.] We Are no t ' 'aslii n g for any other
' ~

changes or exemptions for our current license 06-09667-03, which
has been billed as a separate invoice.

We will have no problem in complying with the cessation of
license activities entirely by September 30, 1993 regarding the
single radioactive source covered by certificate number SNM-949.
This compliance is assured in that this source has not been used
for any activity for some time. In fact, it is scheduled for
removal in the near future.

Thank you for the Commission's consideration of our exemption
request. If additimnal information is requi."ed, please contact
us.

Sincerely,

',

Haymond p. Poincelot
University Safety Office
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